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TO: ALL Faculty and Staff, Parents and Students
FROM: Edward D. Fletcher, Superintendent
DATE: August 2023

RE: Pesticide/Herbicide Application Notice

The attached serves as notice for SCHEDULED applications of pesticide. This notice will also
be posted in your building. IF you want to be notified of ADDITIONAL sprayings please detach
and return the portion below before Friday, September 1, 2023.

Thank you!



MONMOUTH-ROSEVILLE C.U.S.D. # 238
Monmouth, Illinois 61462
Edward D. Fletcher, Superintendent

Telephone: (309)734-4712 Fax: (309)734-4755

AUGUST 2023

In order to comply with the Structural Pest Control Act (225ILCS 235/2) and the Lawn Care
Products Application and Notice Act (415ILCS 65/3), we must notify all parents, guardians, and
employees of their rights to be informed of any pesticide or herbicide applications. If you desire
to be notified prior to additional applications, please inform the school district in writing by
completing the form below and returning the completed form to the:

Monmouth-Roseville C.U.S.D. # 238
District Office 105 North E Street
Monmouth, Illinois 61462

Appropriate notification will be provided two business days prior to the application of
pesticides/herbicides to those requesting such information. Your completed form requesting this
information must be returned to the address above by September 1, 2023. (On the next page of
this memo is the regular schedule of pesticide applications; however additional applications may
be added)

Please fill out and return the bottom portion of this memo ONLY if you wish to be notified of
ADDITIONAL sprayings which may occur throughout the school year.

Edward D Fletcher, Superintendent

I am requesting to be informed prior to the application of pesticides or herbicides on
Monmouth-Roseville C.U.S.D. # 238 properties.

Signature Date

Printed Name Address Phone



MONMOUTH-ROSEVILLE C.U.S.D. # 238
Monmouth, Illinois 61462
Edward D. Fletcher, Superintendent

Telephone: (309)734-4712 Fax: (309)734-4755

AUGUST 2023

In order to comply with the Structural Pest Control Act (225ILCS 235/2) and the Lawn Care
Products Application and Notice Act (415ILCS 65/3), we must notify all parents, guardians, and
employees of their rights to be informed of any pesticide or herbicide applications.

This communication serves as notice that the Monmouth-Roseville C.U.S.D. # 238 schools will
receive a periodic application of pesticide on the dates listed below:

All Schools in the Monmouth-Roseville C.U.S.D. # 238

August 11, 2023
September 8, 2023
October 13, 2023
November 10, 2023
December 8, 2023
January 12, 2024
February 9, 2024
March 8, 2024
April 12,2024
May 10, 2024
June 14, 2024
July 12,2024

Edward D Fletcher, Superintendent



